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This is not the way to go about this issue. Bundling all these different restrictions and 

requirements on 114 doesn’t make sense. I believe it is just going to make criminals 

of honest responsible citizens and keep citizens from being able to protect 

themselves when it matters most. I’m all for safety and training, but requiring 

payment to the state for a permit on a right and limiting magazine capacity is 

unconstitutional and not going to save lives as so many preach. 


